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Matthew J Carroll is a Newton International Fellow hosted at the Surrey Morphology 
Group. His current project examines distributed exponence and inflectional redundancy 
from both formal and typological perspectives. Prior to this fellowship, he completed his 
PhD at the Australian National University, where he worked on the previously 
undescribed language Ngkolmpu, a Papuan language of the Yam family spoken in West 
Papua notable for its morphological complexity. 

 


